
HAPPY HOLIDAYS AND SEASONS GREETINGS TO ALL

FROM SHINKAWA ELECTRIC, JAPAN.

SHINKAWA website: https://www.shinkawa.co.jp/eng/

Contact us at InternationalSalesEU@shinkawa.co.jp

SHINKAWA Electric, Japan will be closed 

between 29 Dec. 2022 and 3 Jan. 2023 for 

year-end / new-year holidays.

All the inquiries received during this period 

will be taken care after 4 Jan. 2023.
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